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RE: AD Report 

 
The 7th grade B team finished the season with a 9-1 record which put them in first place. 
They do not have a district championship but were confident they would have won it if they 
had.  
 
The 7th grade A team finished the season with a 10-0 record and won both district games to 
bring home the first place championship.  
 
The 8th grade B team had a rough season, losing several games by only a few points. They 
finished the season with a 0-9 record.  
 
The 8th grade A team finished the season with a 4-5 record. They placed 5th going into 
districts and defeated the 4th seed to move into the second round. They lost a close game to 
the eventual district champions to tie for 3rd place.  
 
Overall, the boys all had good seasons with no academic ineligibilities and no injuries.  

 
Cheerleading did a fantastic job during the season. Mrs. Wilson and the girls fundraised 
approximately $1,000 to order matching uniforms and shoes that will be handed down each 

year. She would like to build the program into a year-long program that also cheers at 
football games.  


